
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 Morrison Addition Improvements Project Newsletter 
 

April 23, 2020 

 

 

       PROJECT UPDATES 

 

The City has awarded a 
construction contract to C&L 
Excavating of St. Joseph, MN for 
the street and utility 
improvements in the Morrison 
Addition area.  

 

       CONTACTS 
 

KEVIN BITTNER 

City Engineer 

Kevinbi@bolton-menk.com 

O: (763) 433-2851 

C: (612) 270-6926 

 

ZACH NASLUND 

Construction Project Rep. 

Zachary.Naslund@bolton-

menk.com 

C: (612) 597-1265 

 

RANDY PIASECKI 

City Administrator 

Rpiasecki@cityofzimmerman.com 

O: (763) 856-4666 ext. 24 

 

        STAY INFORMED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CURRENT WORK 

 
Ongoing Work: 

• Replacement of Watermain in Alley B and 3rd Street West 
• Grading work on Alley C and 2nd Avenue South 

 
 

UPCOMING WORK 

 
Anticipated Work for the Week of April 27: 

• Replacement of Watermain in Alley A. 
• Continued grading work and placement of aggregate base on 2nd 

Avenue South, Alleys B and C. 
 
There will be times when the construction work disrupts driveway 
access. These will be minimized as much as possible, but there will be 
work that requires you to remove your vehicles from your driveway and 
park away from construction activity. You will be notified by the 
Contractor or the Construction Project Representative in advance of this 
requirement. The Contractor hopes to complete the bulk of the work by 
the end of June, depending on weather and hopefully good health by all 
involved in the project. 
 
Also, since school is not in session and construction can be an attractive 
nuisance, please see to the safety of children during construction.   
 
Please contact City Engineer Kevin Bittner or Construction Project 
Representative Zach Naslund if you have any questions.  Their contact 
information is provided in the margin.   
 
Thank you for your patience as this project progresses! 
 

 

 

Weekly updates on the project will be 

posted to the Bolton & Menk website 

at: www.clients.bolton-

menk.com/zimmerman2020/ and on 

the City of Zimmerman website at: 

www.zimmerman.govoffice.com/. 

 

If you wish to receive a direct email 

with the newsletter or have other 

questions, please contact City 

Engineer Kevin Bittner or City 

Administrator Randy Piasecki.  
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